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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we come to the end of another week, we are immensely proud of our year 6 pupils that attended Fairplay House this 
week. They have shown strength, determination and resilience to embrace new opportunities and challenges, and all of 
the staff have said how very proud they have been. The children have been absolutely wonderful, and they are a credit to 
the themselves and their families. We would also like to say a huge THANK YOU to the staff who gave up so much of their 
time to organise the trip and to take the children this week. We really appreciate their generosity and kindness, and hope 
that they have a good sleep this weekend! 
 
Letters will be coming out soon for Parents’ Evening the last week before February half term. We were really hoping that 
we would be able to hold these in person, but due to the current situation and the amount of positive covid-19 cases we 
are experiencing this will not be possible. If you are unable to make the time you have been given then please do speak to 
your child’s teacher and arrange an alternative. We would really love to be able to let all parents know about their child’s 
progress this year. 
  
Just a reminder about our staggered starts in the morning. When we open at 8:45am, all teachers provide learning 
activities for children, so do try to and get them in as close to 8:45am as possible so they can join in with this. 
  
Next week our lovely kitchen team will be cooking a special menu for Chinese New Year. On Friday we will be having a 
different menu to celebrate. We hope that the children enjoy it! 
  
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

1L, 5L, 5C, 6B—100% attendance! 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 
Fairplay House Trip 

Our year 6 classes have been at Fairplay                                                                      

House enjoying themselves doing a                                                                                       

variety of different outdoor activities                                                                                 

from archery to sky trails, building up                                                                                

their resilience and confidence outside. 

You can find more pictures from the trip and other events in school on our 

school website in the gallery section. Once again, we’d like to congratulate the 

children for their courage to try new things, and the staff for taking the time to 

make this trip a possibility. 

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=0&gcatid=24


AM—Ikram 

RDR—Martha 

RMC—Abu-Bakr 

1K—Lovisa 

1L—Mahathir 

2W—Abir 

2R—Harley 

3B—Amira 

3H—Samarth 

4C—Yana 

4K—Nahida 

5C—Sarah 

5T—Ire 

6H—Whole Class 

6U—Whole Class 

LST—Stefania 

PM—Ishaq 

RM—Xavier 

RC—Keren 

1I—Raphael 

1SN—Afifa 

2S—Samantha 

2M—Abid 

3G—Gerrard 

3L—Emanuella 

4N—Paramjit 

4A—Rayyan A  

5B—Nafeesa 

5L—Ryan 

6C—Whole Class 

6B—Whole Class 

Pupil of the Week 

Zakariah—1K 

For always being kind, respectful 

and helpful to peers and adults.  

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

Upcoming Trips: 

 Docklands Museum for 5C and 5L on the 27th 

 Forest School for 4C and 3H on the 26th 

 Ramgarhia Sikh Gurdwara for Year 1 on the 28th 

 

 

Other reminders: 

 We will soon be beginning our admission process 

for Nursey September 2022, so if you would like to 

be added to the list, come and collect a form from 

the school office 

 Scholastic orders are open until Thursday. 

Reminders for the Week 

Roald Dahl— 604 

Charles Dickens— 595 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 439 

Julia Donaldson— 414 

Team Points: 

Juniper (who provide our school lunches) have requested that 

we share their survey with you. They are interested in reasons 

why parents and carers send their child in to school with a 

homemade packed lunch. This is to provide Juniper with a 

better understanding and be used to help tailor Curwen's 

menus to the needs of the pupils. It can be accessed here. 

The surveys are now open and will be closing at 9pm Thursday 

10th February 2022. 

Thank you in advance 

Packed Lunch Survey 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/curwenpackedlunchsurvey



